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Dear Parents          2nd July 2021 
 

As some of you may be aware Miss Stone our nursery manager is leaving at the end 

of today to have her baby. I’m sure you will join me in thanking her for all her hard 

work and in wishing her good luck for the future.  
 

As we are nearing the end of term, we have decided to use this time to start 

introducing our nursery children to the wider school. To help with this Miss Towner our 

EYFS lead will be taking on the role of nursery manager, supported by Miss Toher and 

Miss Snow.  

 

The children will still be based in our nursery building but will spend some time each 

day in our reception class and playing in the combined outdoor area.  

Timing and drop offs for nursery children will remain unchanged.  

 

We feel this is a fantastic opportunity for our nursery children to be led be a 

qualified teacher and we hope that this introduction to their new class will help 

those who are moving up to transition smoothly in September.  
 

If you have any questions about these changes, please do not hesitate to contact 

us.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Rundle and Miss Towner.  
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